
DDS/West Region 

Southbury Training School 

Board of Trustees Meeting 

 

 

January 23, 2012, 1:00 p.m. 

 

Director’s Conference Room,  

Administration Building 

 

 

 

Attendees:  Eileen Lemay, Philip Bondy, Mark Cooper, Lou Richards,  

                          Marc Taylor, Ted Walen, Ann Dougherty 

   

                         Eugene Harvey, STS Director 

 

Guests: Lainie Jedlinsky & June Bennett – Grace Meadows Senior Housing 

 Tom Crider – Southbury Land Trust  

 Sally Bondy  

 

   

  

Agenda Items       Responsible Person 

 

      

 Guest Speakers:  Lainie Jedlinsky & June Bennett Eileen Lemay 

    Tom Crider 

 

 

 Council on Developmental Disabilities   Lou Richards 

 

 

 Director’s Report      Eugene Harvey 

 

 

 Old Business       Eileen Lemay 

 

 

 New Business       Lou Richards 

BOT Representative for the Commissioner’s 

Mission Stakeholder Group Work Session  

held January 18th 

 

 


